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Testimonials "I really
enjoy taking samples of the
products I am reviewing. I
will be giving 2 free
samples for you to do the
same. Just email me at the
address below and I will
ship you the samples. This
is an excellent way to get
the opinions of a
professional and it is a
win-win. You get the
products without having to
pay full price and we get
the goods at no charge."
Good & Cheap "Hi Melody. I
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really appreciate you
taking the time to write
this review. Thank you for
your time and expertise. I
am a huge fan of your blog
and I look forward to your
new review on the best all
natural cleaners. Good &
Cheap" "I do have a number
of products and I have no
complaints about any of
them. I find that in the
last year I have stopped
buying personal care
products in larger
quantities and opt for
smaller and often times
more economical options. I
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really am loving the Burt's
Bees Lemon T-Zest Face
Wash, I like the way it's
natural and it's smells so
clean and fresh. It's the
most economical option on
their website. As far as
detergents go, I find that
baking soda is the best for
hair. I use this product on
my hair and in the shower
and it just makes my hair
feel very clean. I buy the
liquid natural hair
cleanser from Dove. I
prefer this to Burt's Bees
Lemon T-Zest Face Wash and
I like that it's

                             9 / 10



 

biodegradable." Comment
from MelodyApril 11, 2012
"Thank you for the feedback
on this review, I am glad
that the face wash works
for you. I also love the
baking soda. I recommend
the B 2d92ce491b
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